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Hosting an Internal Lecture to Support Children’s Education 

 

NRS CORPORATION has been implementing a matching donation program, where it matches 

employee contributions with an equal amount from the company. Since 2021, we have also expanded 

our support to the certified NPO Katariba, which supports disadvantaged teenagers. 

On September 29th, we had the privilege of hosting Ms. Yukako Mikayama and Ms. Saki Amano from 

the Public Relations and Fundraising Department of Katariba as guest speakers. NRS GROUP employees 

participated online and had the opportunity to hear directly about Katariba's activities, deepening their 

understanding through a question-and-answer session regarding Katariba's initiatives and support for 

children’s education. 

We will continue to engage in a wide range of social contribution activities, including support for 

children’s education. 
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Tel: +81-3-5281-8259 
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